
 
 
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
DATE:  July 13, 2021 
 
FROM:  Vincent S. Marasco 
  Business Administrator/Board Secretary 
 
RE:  PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

TOWNSHIP OF COLTS NECK 
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 
NOTICE 

 
 
NOTICE is hereby given that the Regular Meeting of the Colts Neck Township Board of Education 
scheduled for Wednesday, August 4, 2021, has been cancelled and rescheduled for Wednesday, 
July 28, 2021 at 7:00 p.m.  Public attendance and participation will be allowed only through remote 
participation. Instructions and details for participation and public comment will be posted on the District 
website at www.coltsneckschools.org.   
 
NOTICE is further given that the Regular Meeting of the Colts Neck Township Board of Education 
scheduled for Wednesday, August 18, 2021, and all remaining previously advertised meetings through 
Wednesday, January 5, 2022, will be held in-person in the Board Room located in the Administration 
Building, 70 Conover Road, Colts Neck, NJ 07722. 
 
 
Vincent S. Marasco 
Business Administrator/Board Secretary 

 
 
c: Members, Board of Education 
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